St Helens Referees Society – 18th February 2025 –  St Marys Billinge
The Chairman Bryan Kennedy opened the meeting at 19:45 and welcomed all in attendance with no apologies received for the meeting.
Present: BK / ML / JC / JB / AT / PS.
Minutes of last meeting (Nov 2024): Proposed: JC, seconded: PS - That they be accepted as a true and accurate record. No matters arising.
Secretary Report:  
Bruce Dixon passed away recently – Funeral arrangements discussed.
R A correspondence relating to Board Elections and proposed Rule Changes – no action required.
Treasurer’s Report: Cash in hand £155 and Bank £207 = £362 Total.
Whats your call?  
Bryan showed a number of video clips and led an inter active group discussion relating to the incidents and sought members views / opinions. A very interesting discussion ensued….
Very well put together and interesting presentation enjoyed by all in attendance.

There being no further discussion the meeting was closed and the members had a social catch-up.
Date of next meeting: Tuesday 15th April 2025 – venue to be confirmed.

